
                    I hope everyone had a great Thanksgiving and is look 
forward to the Holidays. December is here and my year of Commodore 
is almost over. Tina and I had a great time and were honored to have the 
opportunity to represent Bay View Yacht Club thru out the Year.  

                I would like to thank everyone who made it a good year, the 
Board for all of the hard work and countless hours they put in to keep the 
club running smoothly. Treasure P/C Bill Lenz for helping with the tran-
sition to our new accounting firm. Recording Secretary P/C Rob Paw-
loski helping keep the meetings on track and Don Newman Financial 
Secretary.  

The Ball Committee Chairman V/C Colleen Cashman, Mike DeAngelo, 
R/C Doug Lalonde and Erin F/C Chuck Martin and Moe, Keith and 
Corky Hymore, and Sue Blank, thank for all of the hard work, the many 
fundraisers and countless Fish fry’s and putting together a wonderful 
Ball.  

       P/C  Steve Barry and the AYC room committee for all of the Plan-
ning and hard work to put together a First place Theme room at the 2013 
AYC Ball. I’m looking forward to see what they come up with this year. 
Hopefully we will see a lot of new members at this year’s AYC Ball 
weekend at The Holiday Inn French Quarters Perrysburg February 20-21. 

   R/C Elect Tony Blank for doing a great job for the second year in a row 
of putting together the Homecoming and Sharon Kneisel and her crew 
for throwing the Best Cocktail Reception of the year.    

           Jim Byrne Aeration Chairman (who is out in this Shitty Weather 
with his crew making sure our docks make it thru another harsh winter) 
P/C Rick Wagner Yard Chairman, Doug Berry Bar Chairman,  to all of 
the members behind the scenes who help make our club one of the most  
successful Yacht clubs on the Lake. THANK YOU !!! 

               Looking forward to another successful year Commodore Col-
leen Cashman and the 2015 bridge and Board take over.  

   Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

Commodore  

Mark Gensler 
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Up Coming Events 

Decorate the Club 

Kid’s Christmas 

Party 

New Years Party 
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Report from the Vice Commodore 

What can I say? Where did the year go? I don’t know 
about you but I can’t believe Christmas is right 
around the corner. 

 

Light turn-out for both the Reverse Raffle and the 
Festival of Meats, but a good time was had by all. 
December 6th is the New Member Party and Deco-
rate the Club for Christmas. A spaghetti dinner will 

be served for $5.00. Come out and have some fun and meet our 
new members.  

 

New Years Eve, remember we have our annual party.  

A bus trip to the Detroit casino is in the works. Watch for future 
flyers.  

The change of watch will be January 14th, 2015.  

 

Wishing everyone a Very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 
from my family to your family! 

 

V/C Colleen Cashman 

Vice Commodore 
Colleen Cashman 

Regular BVYC Billing Schedule 

December – Upcoming Annual Dues/Coupons.  Due the first of January. 

February – 2nd Half Work Hours 

April – Dock/Seawall 

May – Launch 

July – 1st Half Work Hours 

November – Haul Out/Winter Storage 

     Monthly statements are sent and should be kept for your records.  Bills are consid-
ered delinquent after 60 days.  If you are not receiving a statement, please contact 
the Financial Secretary or the Vice Commodore for address corrections.  It is your 
responsibility to know Bay View’s billing schedule and policies.   
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Hello Again and Merry Christmas, Erin and I would like to thank 
everyone for Supporting Us through the Year with all the Parties 
we have hosted. Erin and I hosted The Halloween Party in Octo-
ber was fun but light on Attendance I wish we could have had 
more members show up. Erin and I attended the Reverse Raffle 
and hosted the Boat Races. During party we introduced a new 
Trophy called the World Cup for the FINAL Sail boat Race. This 
was fun event; it turned into a final Race off between boat 5 and 
boat 3, boat 5 won the Race-off. Erin and I would like to Congrat-
ulate Gary and Mike for winning the Reverse Raffle. Erin and I 
also help host the Fall Festival of Meats aka Feather Party. We 

would like to apologize to those who were confused by the renaming it. It was done 
to protect the clubs interest at the request of the Bay View Board. 

Erin and I would like to offer work hours to anyone interested. We are looking for 
anyone that can help clean up the club for the Holidays. Please pick up your per-
sonal property, IT WILL BE RELOCATED OR DISCARDED. There are several 
items that have been floating around the club from past events, the club looks clut-
tered due to this call us with questions 419-283-2820. Please call for list. 

  

This will be the last Article I will write as Rear Commodore. Again I would like to 
thank everyone who participated in our parties this Year. I would like to mention we 
have 2 parties left before the end of the year. The Kids Christmas Party on DEC. 14 
starts at 1:00 pm, please bring a dish to share and please remember to sign your 
child, grandchildren, nieces or nephews up at bar or email me at llnddg@bex.net. 
We need a rough head count for Santa Clause. Pictures will be available as well. 
Lastly, we would like to invite members out for New Years. 2015 is a special year, 
Bay View will be 110 years old. I have booked the band ZODIAC CLICK to ring in 
the New Year.  A light dinner will be provided from 6 till 8pm. We are asking for a 
donation to help cover the cost of the band. Please participate. 

Lastly, I hope you have enjoyed the parties we have provided this year. I would like 
to introduce Tony Blank as your new Rear Commodore for 2015. 

 

Signing of Merry Christmas and Happy New Year                                                        
Your Rear Doug L. 

P.S. Erin and I will be co-hosting Cinco De Mayo on Saturday May 2nd with Tony 
and by Popular Demand  we have already rebooked B.A.S.I.S. BAND.  

Rear Commodore 
Douglas LaLonde 



Report from the Auxiliary 

 

Hope everyone had a great Thanksgiving. Time is just flying by. 

 

We had our November meeting – with two Auxiliary members present.  It was very 
disappointing – however, we, the Officers and Board will all remain as is. 

 

Don’t forget about our charity – “Heroes in Action”. You can put your donations in 
the Auxiliary mail box. 

 

The next meeting will be January 14th 2015 which is also the Change of Watch. 
Board meeting at 6:30pm and General meeting at 7:00pm. 

 

Hope everyone has a wonderful holiday. 

 

Auxiliary President 

Sue Kroma 

            CHARITY 

 

The Auxiliary has chosen “Heroes-in-Action” as our charity this year’s Holiday giving. 

Heroes-in-Action” is a non-profit, volunteer organization stared right here in Toledo 
about 10 years ago, with care packages only sent to five active duty individuals serving 
overseas. Now in addition to hundreds of care packages mailed every month, the group 
has expand their support to not only those serving overseas but also to the families they 
leave behind; the veterans returning home and reservists serving at home and their 
families.  This assistance covers everything from emergency financial aid, transporting 
for appointments etc.; donated furniture and clothing as needed; help finding housing and 
many other areas of support. 

 The group always works with and through other area organizations already providing for 
the military people, as sometimes it is just a case of connecting people to the right 
persons needed in any given situation. This cooperation saves time and money in 
duplicating services. 

Please read the pamphlet posted on the bulletin board for more information and help us 
support our military service people and their families who are making daily sacrifices for 
all of us. Donations may be put in the Auxiliary Box at the club or mail to: Jill 
Calcamuggio, 3045  117th St. Toledo, OH 43611.  Please include your name and address 
so we can acknowledge your donation, which is tax deductible. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this charity.  

Jill Calcamuggio 



                    Special Announcements 

Urgent Reminder > BVYC Change of address. No we didn' t 
move. However, all correspondence should be mailed to P.O. 
Box 5036 Toledo, OH  43611. The post office will stop 
forwarding  mail soon to the Summit street address. Please 
change this in your address books today. 



Article VI, Section 3  

If you are 70 years of age and 15 
years as a member, you should not 
be billed for work hours. It is the 
member’s responsibility to notify the 
Vice Commodore of their status. 

The Deadline for the Bay Views  

Is the 20th of each month.  Articles submitted 
after the 20th may be omitted from that months 
issue.  If possible send all reports, notices, fly-
ers, etc. to: nemo@bex.net and/or rogerjhoff-
man@outlook.com 

December 
Birthdays 

 

01  James Eck 

02  Dan Maciejewski 

04  Ryan Waters 

05  Gary Meyer 

08  Donald Rogers 

09  Jeffrey Jan 

09  Pete Kaiser 

10 Bruce Beaudry 

10  Frank Persichillo 

11  Jon Luzny 

12  Donald Krebs 

13  Tod Lasley 

14  Michael Collins 

16  Todd Hammitt 

16  William Windnagle 

17  Mark Murray 

18  James Pillar 

21  Cheryl VanCamp 

22  Randall Lee 

24  Lynn Kossow 

24  Noel Wendt 

25  Garrett Lee 

25  Greg Lewandowski 

26  James Nowak 

27  James Ciesielski 

29  Ronald Roop 

30  Ruth Creecy 

30  Ralph Kurth 

30  Phillip Shinaver 

30  Donald St. Clair   

Gas Dock Hours -  
The Gas Dock is 
Closed 

Bay View Yacht Club 

Bar Hours 

Starting October 1st 2014 

 

Monday     3 pm - 11pm 

Tuesday     3 pm - 11pm 

Wednesday  3 pm - 11pm 

Thursday  3 pm - 11pm 

Friday   1 pm – 1 am 

Saturday   1 pm – 1 am 

Sunday   1 pm - 11pm 

 

During the week the bar may close early if no 
members are present. Please call ahead if ar-

riving late during the week. 







NEW COMPANY NAME - iLINK 
> SAME AGENTS, (MANY OF US FROM 
OUR 
> CENTURY 21 KASTEN OFFICE) 
> SAME OFFICES 
> NEW BROKERS 
> OUR PREVIOUS CITY TRENDS REALTY 
BROKER RETIRED. 
> SANDRA PEER 





Bay Views Advertising 

ATTENTION: New lower AD Prices  >>  Business 
Card Size Ads $50.00 Per Year. Partial Year $5.00 Per 
Month. 

The Bay Views Is Sent To All BVYC Members and AYC 
Clubs, by U.S. Mail And Is Also On Our Website: 
www.bvyc.org. Send info to: rogerjhoff-
man@outlook.com and/or nemo@bex.net. All advertise-
ments must be paid in advance of being published. 

Please forward payment for the 2012 advertisements to 
be published beginning in January. 

2014 Officers 

 

Commodore         Mark Gensler 

 

Vice Commodore        Colleen Cashman 

Rear Commodore        Douglas LaLonde 

Recording Secretary     P/C Rob Pawloski 

Financial Secretary       Donald Newman Jr 

Treasurer          P/C Bill Lenz 

Fleet Captain        Charles Martin 
 

Board of Trustees 

Board Chairman – John (Woody) 
Wlodarczyk 

Vice Chairman - Doug Berry 

Secretary – Dave Scardina 

Commodore Mark Gensler 

Al Bremer 

Alan Ellison 

Chuck Shanteau 

Alternate - Timothy Krell 

 

 TOBIAN'S APPLIANCE & MARINE  
SERVICE 

  STOVES DISHWASHERS WASHERS 
DRYERS 

                     REFRIGERATORS FREEZERS 
    MARINE AIR CONDITIONERS & 

REFRIGERATION 
        3060 135TH STREET, TOLEDO, OHIO 

43611 


